April 2, 1997

OFFICE OF LABOR RELATIONS GENERAL NOTICE 97-01

TO:

Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT:
Maintenance and Service (NP-2) Contract Informational Meeting

An informational meeting to outline negotiated changes to the Maintenance and Service Unit (NP-2) Contract will be held on Friday, April 11, 1997, 10:30 A.M. at the Department of Transportation, 2800 Berlin Turnpike, Newington, Connecticut, Conference Room A.  

A copy of the negotiated contract will be provided to each Agency attending this meeting.  In addition to receiving a summary of negotiated language changes, Designees will be provided with detailed information regarding implementation of the Contract Compensation Article.  An opportunity to direct questions to members of the State negotiating team will follow the general presentation.

Agency representatives planning to attend this meeting are asked to confirm such intentions with Frank Bochniewicz, Office of Labor Relations at 566-2370.
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Labor Relations Manager

